
Join Dave Adams & Patty Corkery for  

a discussion on current credit union 

statistics and a look at MCUL’s plans 

for 2019.  The business meeting will 

include election of chapter officials.

$15.00 per person

The Gazebo Banquet Center
31104 Mound Road
Warren, MI 48092

RSVP by: March 22nd, 2019

Metro East Chapter



To attend please submit your RSVP to: 

Nicole Parnell
Michigan Schools & Gov’t Credit Union

40400 Garfield Road
Clinton Twp., MI 48038

Phone: 586-263-8800 ext. 389
Email: nparnell@msgcu.org

Please submit your check payable to the Metro East Chapter of Credit Unions

Number of Attendees: _______ x $15.00 = $________

Attendee(s) names:__________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

Credit Union Name:___________________________________________________

Contact Person:______________________________________________________

Phone:_____________________________________________________________

Metro East Chapter

mailto:nparnell@msgcu.org

